
60-10551 Shellbridge Way, Richmond, BC  V6X 2W9 
t. 604.270.8226 f. 604.270.9116 ubcm.ca

525 Government Street, Victoria, BC  V8V 0A8
t. 250.356.5133 f. 250.356.5119 ubcm.ca

 

November 18, 2021 

 
 
Mayor Hall and Council 
City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Blvd 
Prince George, BC  V2L 3V9 

RE: 2020 CEPF: Emergency Operations Centres & Training – Exercise 
Collaborative Response Tabletop Exercise (Hazmat TTX - Prince 
George / RD Fraser Fort George) and Equipment 

Dear Mayor Hall and Council, 
Thank you for providing a final report and financial summary for the above noted 
project.  We have reviewed your submission and all reporting requirements have 
been met. 

The final report notes a total eligible expenditure of $24,265.34.  Based on this,  
a payment in the amount of $24,265.34 will follow by electronic funds transfer.  
This payment represents full payment of the grant and is based on 100% of the 
total reported expenditure. 

I would like to congratulate the City of Prince George for undertaking this project 
and responding to the opportunity to develop EOC capacity to increase the 
resiliency of BC communities. 

If you have any questions, please contact Local Government Program Services 
by email at cepf@ubcm.ca. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Rebecca Bishop 
CEPF Program Officer 

 

cc:  Tanya Spooner, EPC/ESSD 
Walter Babicz, City Manager 


